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23 OCT 2014
PO Box 4

Blackpool

20" October 2014,

To Whom it may concern

THE MATON INSTITUTE PREVENTION OF PUBLIC NUISANCE NOTICE

| live with my wife and 3.5 year old son in a property overlooking the rear of THE MARTON
INSTITUTE. | have seen your notice fixed to a lamp post.

| did not attend the Beer Festival.

However over the Summer months, | have attended several Families Days and BBQs held in
the gardens. The days have been well attended by the locals.

Music/DlJs have hosted these days and they were excellent and open to all.

Where else can you take a child, let them play in a four walled environment, enjoy a drink,
listen to music and just enjoy life. And no entrance fee!

On the August Beer Festival weekend nothing stopped us from our normal activities
including putting our son Dexter to bed at 7.45pm.

| believe that the Marton Institute should be allowed to continue providing a much needed,
low cost social service.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Adams. VL’\.LJ_“-—- 5
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Marton Institute.




